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Senate Bill 1091 (as reported without amendment) (as enacted) 

Sponsor:  Senator Mike Kowall 

Committee:  Transportation 

 

CONTENT 

 

The bill would amend the Mobile Home Commission Act to require an applicant for a 

duplicate mobile home title to certify that he or she was the owner and, if the application 

were filed electronically, provide information to verify his or her identity upon request. 

 

The owner of a mobile home that is subject to the Act's certificate of title provisions must 

apply to the Department of State for the issuance of a certificate, and pay a fee of $90.  The 

fee for obtaining a duplicate title is $15, unless a lesser amount is established. 

 

Under the bill, an application for a duplicate title would have to be on a form prescribed by 

the Department.  The application would have to include a certification that the applicant 

owned the mobile home and that all information on it was complete to the best of his or her 

knowledge.  The applicant also would have to sign the application or, if it were filed 

electronically, provide information requested by the Department to verify his or her identity. 

 

MCL 125.2302 & 125.2330a Legislative Analyst:  Julie Cassidy 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government. 

 

Date Completed:  9-25-12 Fiscal Analyst:  Joe Carrasco 
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